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    Dear Sir/Madam,

                              We would like to strongly  express our
protest to the new proposed Vegetation Laws  coming before Parliament .
We are responsible Land owners and have been for many Generations.  Our
Family has been here for 4generations  looking after the grass
and trying to manage the regrowth  to grow enough grass to feed our stock .
        We must manage our grazing land to continue to produce good
results for our bottom line , thining our fodder is the way we have been
doing this for Generations .

  Please do not mess with our business  , we will ask for help if we
need it but most of the time we are sustainable .

  Yours Sincerely     Wendy and Ian Winks
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